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Rebecca Buck

From: Heather McLane <hjmclane@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2018 7:59 PM

To: Theresa Utton; Rebecca Buck

Subject: Funding for Climate Action and Carbon Pollution Pricing Study

Hi Theresa and Rebecca, 

 

My name is Heather McLane and I teach at Montpelier High School. I would like to advocate for funding to be 

put in the budget for a Carbon Pollution Pricing study (or anything that might help the legislature move forward 

on climate action). 

 

My students are very concerned about climate change and are discouraged that the legislature has not yet 

seriously considered carbon pollution pricing. They know that in the end, they will be the ones stuck footing the 

bill for the consequences of climate change. 

 

On behalf of young people, I hope you will strongly consider this call to fund a study on carbon pollution 

pricing. It is a policy that every student I have ever taught supports even when presented with the best 

arguments and evidence from the lobbyists who oppose carbon pollution pricing. 

 

Thanks so much, 

Heather 


